
 
 
I am writing in hopes that you would support The Self-Direction Act - (HB#0318/SB#0441). A little history 
about my son. Once my son left school, he started in a vocational program with a Provider Agency in 
Westminster. The situation started out well, but didn’t end that way. My son started getting aggressive for 
OCD issues associated with favorite items, that were out in the open. It was suggested putting some of 
these things away (out of sight, out of mind). It was decided by the Provider Agency that they weren’t 
going to remove those items, so my son started getting aggressive. We worked with DDA to suggest even 
having two 1:1’s for my son, but the agency decided to discharge him from their program anyway, 
because they weren’t going to work with individuals with behavior issues. 
 
So, in 2014 we were left with deciding what else to do. I (as my son’s parent) ended up leaving my 
employment, and with the CCS, Support Broker, him and our family, we decided that my son would be 
applying for the Home & Community Self Direction program. The Self Direction program has allowed my 
son to choose family as staff (which has been the best choice for him), he makes his own schedule, he 
does things that he wants to do and what is important to him. He likes feeding the ducks at the pond, 
we’ve taken his love of doing puzzles and developed that into him working on mosaic art projects. (his 
photo is in the video link that I’ve included in this email below, with one of his finished projects). His 
mosaic tile projects have been shipped to many states. He also has the opportunity of volunteering at The 
Retreat at Beckleysville (therapeutic horse farm) several days per week. Feeds several horses at another 
farm multiple times per week. He’s learned how to use many household items as dishwasher, washer & 
dryer, etc. He likes cooking (one of his favorites). He likes gardening, which he has created a patio 
garden on our patio. He goes into the community almost every day, and with him being in the Self 
Directed program, it has allowed him to live at home with his family, which is the least costly option than in 
a residential facility. Right now in the Self Directed program, he is living the life he wants to live! 
 
I'm including a video presentation from individuals who are in the Self Direction program currently. The 
video explains what The Self-Direction Act (HB#0318/SB#0441) is truly about, and how it has made a 
significant difference in my son’s opportunities, along with many other individuals.  
The Self-Direction Act video link:  https://youtu.be/277skpmidRY 
 
I’m truly hoping you would consider supporting The Self-Direction Act (HB#0318/SB#0441), as it is very 
important to many individuals, and helps keep the original scope of The Self Direction program. 
 
 If any questions, you can contact me at 410-382-7519, or email: tp@slatehillrabbitry.com.  Look forward 
to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Terri Pumputis 
Staff/Parent of adult with Autism in the 
   Self Direction Program 
100 Brookebury Drive, Apt B1 
Reisterstown, MD 21136 

 

https://youtu.be/277skpmidRY

